
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

January 4, 2016 

For more information, contact: 

Cindy Mumby 

Phone: 410-340-5376 

Email: camumby@harfordcountymd.gov 

 

Road Closure Notice: Old Robinhood Rd. between MD Route 462 and Robinhood Rd. 

BEL AIR, Md., (Jan. 4, 2016) - The Harford County Department of Public Works will be closing 

Old Robinhood Road between Maryland Route 462 and Robinhood Road near Aberdeen on or 

about Monday, January 18, 2016 for about two weeks to complete repairs to the damaged 

stream bank.   

Please make other arrangements if you travel on this roadway. 

If you have any questions, please call Dan C. Svrjcek, Civil Engineer III, Department of Public 

Works, at 410-638-3545 extension 1392. 
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